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Afton Iiams

From: Vade Scruggs <vscruggs@tasman-geo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 11:36 AM
To: rob.young@state.co.us
Cc: Alyssa Beard; Jeb Watts; Afton Iiams
Subject: Foundation Energy - Hill Central Tank Battery
Attachments: insp_688000641.pdf

Good morning Rob, 
 
Last Tuesday, May 17th, Tasman performed soil sampling at the Hill Central Tank Battery on behalf of 
Foundation Energy in response to your comment on the attached inspection report (688000641). Samples 
were collected under the skim tank for BTEX, TPH-GRO, and TPH-DRO and from the east wall of the pit for 
EC and SAR. The CA date on that comment is listed as today (5/27/2022), however, the lab data are not yet 
available at this time and will likely be available by next Tuesday after the holiday weekend. With your 
approval, this email will serve as a status update until a Form 27-S can be prepared with laboratory 
confirmation data next week. Please advise if you would like additional documentation. 
 
The remediation number for this project is #1122. 
 
Thank you, 
Vade Scruggs 
Geologist/Environmental Scientist 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
Tasman, Inc.  
6855 W. 119th Ave. 
Broomfield, CO 80020 
C: 865‐809‐4086 
vscruggs@tasman‐geo.com 
www.tasman‐geo.com 
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